
 

Feedback: GPSSBC Annual General Meeting 
 

The GPSSBC Annual General Meeting for Free State met recently and the PSA is pleased to 

announce the following: 

 

Confirmation of Vote Weights 

The employer indicated that it had received the names of Labour’s task team representatives and a 

meeting on 1 September 2020 would be convened. 

 

TRADE UNION 

 

MEMBERSHIP VOTE WEIGHT 

PSA 

UNIPSA 

NUPSAW 

NPSWU 

HOSPERSA 

SSAPSA 

TOTAL 

7 846 

0 

288 

8 

218 

0 

8 360 

 

 

 

55.38% 

   

NEHAWU 

 

TOTAL 

4 130 

 

4 130 

 

29.86% 

POPCRU 

PAWUSA 

SADTU 

1 279 

313 

0 

 

14.78% 

 

 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS:  FREE STATE-- GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTOR 

BARGAINING COUNCIL (GPSSBC) 

 

  

                                                                                                                              18-09-2020  
 



Election of Chairperson, Vice-chairperson (employer) and Vice-chairperson (labour) 

The members of the Chamber voted that the previous Leadership be sustained and or status be 

maintained for continuation, therefore they were all re-elected 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 


